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We are off to a great start!
Our classroom has been full of creative 
play, new friendships, exploration and lots 
of giggles. The month of September is 
really about focusing on getting to know 
each other and settling into routine. 

Right now we are exploring colours and 
learning the different variations we can 
create by mixing them together. We will be 
doing a few experiments with this at circle 
and have set up a colour mixing table. The 
children will continue to discover and 
experiment with their ideas of colour 
mixing throughout the year.

Our Bible lessons have been focused on 
God’s creation and how He can do big 
things with small people because He is in 
control. We have also been exploring the 
differences we all have in the unique ways 
that God has created us. No two finger 
prints are the same, everyone has different 
eyes, skin, size, hair, teeth, fingers…. Of 
course there are so many differences; even 
in the ways we learn. 

IMPORTANT DATES:

October 9: No School

(Teacher Convention)

October 12: No School

(Thanksgiving)

October 26 & 27:

Western Dress up Day

October 28 & 29:

Cooking pumpkin 
pancakes
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Show & Tell:
OCTOBER:

(AM class, PM class)

 Letter: A
5 Addyson G., Abby
6 Brielle
7 Annabella, Addyson
8 Christian

 Letter: B
13 Daniel
14 Canaan, Ashtynn
15 Izzy
16 Chloe, Beckham

 Letter: C
19 Coco, Braiden
20 Jack
21 Connor, Brody
22 Kian
23 David, Charley

 Letter: D
26 Eloise, Eden
27 Kinley
28 Erin, Foster
29 Lucy
30 Jacklynn, Grayce

In October our themes will be a Western 
theme and Thanksgiving. During this month 
we will be baking pumpkin pancakes! We 
would really appreciate a parent volunteer 
from each class to come in the day we 
make pancakes. One of the many activities 
we will have set up is a centre for 
hammering pumpkins with golf tees which 
will develop strength as well as gross and 
fine motor skills. 

Our preschool will practice its first fire drill 
in October. This is mandated by licensing 
and we will continue to have one each 
month.

We are ready to start our Show and Tell. 
Please look at the calendar for your child’s 
name, you should see it approximately 
every other month or so as we rotate 
through the class lists. Please only send 
one item with your child for that day and 
have it match the sound of the week on the 
calendar. 

Please remember, as noted in the parent 
handbook, that the preschool has a Late 

Pickup Policy. There have already been 
several children who have been picked up 

late and this has resulted in cases of separa-
tion anxiety and a sense of abandonment on 

the part of some of the children.

In addition, the teachers have other commitments and responsibilities 
they need to attend to right after class and they have been unable to 
look after these while supervising your children. Please respect your 

child’s emotional needs and the teachers’ time. If you are going to be 
late due to an emergency, please call the school. Thank you.

“Grown-ups never understand anything by themselves, and it is tiresome for 
children to be always and forever explaining things to them.” Antoine de 

Saint-Exupéry


